
 

BACHELOR OF COMMERCE (BCOM) SEPTEMBER 

2014 ORIENTATION 

 

Bcom Coordinator George Omondi addressing the new students 

 



Prof.Evans Aosa giving his remarks 

The School of Business successfully held its BCom  September 2014  orientation on 21
st
 August 

2014.The BCom Coordinator Mr. George Omondi welcomed the Students and Congratulated 

them on their  admission to the  prestigious  School of Business. 

Mr. Victor Ndambuki representing the Chairman Department of Business Administration 

Dr.J.Munyoki  informed the students about the three specializations at the department: 

Marketing, Human Resources, and Insurance. 

 The Department of Management Science was represented by Mr. Lelei who also welcomed the 

students and congratulated them on their admission; he briefly informed them on the courses and 

specialization in the department. 

 Associate Dean Undergraduate studies CN Kariuki, welcomed the students to The University of 

Nairobi and said that they made the right choice of joining the University of Choice in Africa. 

 Prof. Evans Aosa Represented the Dean School of Business Dr.Josiah Aduda. And on behalf of 

the University Management, he welcomed the students to the School. He talked about the 

excellent position scored by the University in the Performance Contracting, the July 2014 

webometrics ranking where the University was ranked number 9 in Africa, 907 in the world. A 

piece of Advice from Prof. Aosa “Ensure that you get your degree and use it to Change the Word 

in the right way” 

Present Were  

 Prof. Evans Aosa 

 Mr.  Charles Kariuki 

 Mr. Herick Ondigo 

  Mr. Alfred Sendeyo 

 Mr. Mativo 

 Mr. Joel  Lelei 

 Mr. George Omondi 

 Mrs. Winnie Nyamute 

 Mr. John Njiiri 

 Mr. Tom Ayora 

 Ms. Hada Oketch 

 Mr. Isaac Wasonga 

 


